
 Michelle Lujan Grisham 
                   Governor 

 
 

 Michael R. Sandoval 
  ` Cabinet Secretary 

 
 October 8, 2019 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Manon Arnett 
Manon.arnett@state.nm.us 
(575) 201-8283 

Improvements are coming to the intersection of White Sands 
Boulevard and Indian Wells Road 

NMDOT is hosting a public meeting for community input 
What:   
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) invites the public to attend an informational meeting 
regarding proposed improvements at the intersection of White Sands Boulevard and Indian Wells Road in 
Alamogordo.   
 
Who:  
NMDOT representatives 
Community officials 
Business owners 
Residents 
 
When: 
5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, October 16, 2019 
 
Where: 
New Mexico School for the Blind & Visually Impaired 
Ditzler Auditorium  
1900 N. White Sands Boulevard 
 
Special accommodations:  505-690-5782 
 
Background:   
NMDOT is planning to improve the intersection by realigning the intersection, upgrade traffic signals and 
sidewalks to meet the American with Disability Act standards, signing and striping, access control 
measurements, impacting exiting ingress and egress configurations to local businesses in the area.  This is a 
Highway Safety Improvement Program (HSIP) project.  

 
NMDOT says:  Drive Safely – Lives Depend On It!  
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